
DECEMBER 10, 2017 

THE SECOND SUNDAY OF ADVENT   
ISAIAH. 40: 1-5, 9-11. The rugged land shall be made a plain; the rough country, a broad valley.          

PSALM   85. Lord, let us see your kindness, and grant us your salvation.  

2 PETER. 3: 8-14. Conduct yourselves in holiness, hastening the coming of the day of God.  

MARK. I have baptized you with water; he will baptize you with the Holy Spirit.          

RESPONSIBLE STEWARDSHIP 

DECEMBER 10, 2017 

OFFERTORY                           $3,643.50 

ONLINE GIVING                       $150.00 

SALARY/DUES                        $1,109.00      

CARE & ED FOR PRIESTS      $202.00 

SECOND COLLECTION           $184.12 

FLOWERS                                    $390.45     

WEEKLY ENVELOPE STATISTICS 

$1.00-$5.00=65 

$6.00-$10.00=47 

$11.00-$20.00=52 

$21.00-$30.00=42 

OVER=14 

---------------------------- 

TOTAL ENVELOPES  

USED=220 

FROM 627 MAILINGS 

 

CHILDRENS=8 FROM 125 SETS 

 

 

WEEKLY SALARY/DUES STATISTICS: 

ABOVE $5.00=5 

               $5.00=190 

BELOW $5.00=22 

 

 

--------------------------------- 

TOTAL ENVELOPES 

USED=217 

FROM 627 MAILINGS 

INTENTIONS FOR OUR WEEKLY LITURGIES 

SAT. 4:00  P.M.     Mary Tochelli (The Family) 

SUN. 8:00  A.M.     People of the Parish    

SUN.        10:30 A.M.     Anne Dowd-Geoffroy (Gerard & Rebecca Geoffroy-Schwinden)  

SUN. 4:00  P.M.       ADVENT HOLY HOUR BEGINS 

SUN. 5:00  P.M.       HOLY HOUR CONCLUDES WITH BENEDICTION   

        DAILY MASS IS HELD IN THE CHURCH  

MON. 8:00  A.M.     Rose Jennings (Annette O’Bell) 

        St. Damasus,I                                                                        

TUES.      8:00   A.M.     Kevin Walsh (The Family) 

        Our Lady of Guadalupe    

WED.   8:00  A.M.     M/M Warren Kennedy (The Family) 

        St. Lucy                

THU. 8:00  A.M.    Ann M. Lacotta (Jerry & Mark Lacotta)    

      St. John of the Cross 

FRI. 8:00  A.M.    Decd of the Lowe & Kopa families (Ken & Joan)  

SAT. 4:00  P.M.    John, Catherine & Ronald Mark (The Family) 

SUN. 8:00  A.M.   Special Intention of the Franks Family (Andy & Margaret Franks)  

SUN. 10:30 A.M.  People of the Parish 

SUN.  4:00  P.M.   ADVENT HOLY HOUR BEGINS 

SUN.  5:00 P.M.    HOLY HOUR CONCLUDES WITH BENEDICTION  

WORD OF LIFE: “If you know someone who has had an 

abortion, express your sympathy for her loss. Assure her of God’s 

unconditional love, and encourage her to seek healing and 

forgiveness.” ~USCCB Secretariat of Pro Life Activities  

 

PASTORAL CARE FOR THE SICK:  

Due to federal Privacy regulations, the  

Hospitals will NO LONGER NOTIFY  

THE PARISH about parishioner’s  

admission. The family MUST contact the  

parish so that Msgr. can visit them.  

We apologize to any parishioners who may have been in 

hospitalized recently and did not receive a visit. Thank you for 

your understanding and cooperation. 

 

WOMEN’S GUILD CHRISTMAS PARTY: The Women’s 

Guild invites all women in the parish to join them for the Annual 

Christmas Party to be held at Little Nicki’s at the Ben Mar in 

Carbondale on Monday, December 11 at 5:00 P.M. 

 

 

 

 

RETIREMENT FUND FOR RELIGIOUS: Help religious 

communities. “Your generous contribution helps us to care for our 

retired sisters and enables our younger sisters to continue in active 

ministry,” writes a religious sister. Your gift to today’s collection 

for the Retirement Fund for Religious helps provide medications, 

nursing care, and more for thousands of senior sisters, brothers, and 

religious order priests. It also helps ensure younger members can 

continue the good works of their elders! 

 

2017 CONFESSION SCHEDULE: 

Sun.  Dec. 17, 2017   3:00 P.M.  Sacred Heart of Jesus, Peckville 

Mon. Dec. 18, 2017 6:00 P.M.   Queen of Angels, Jessup 

Tues. Dec .19, 2017 6:00 P.M.   Sacred Hearts of Jesus & Mary, Jermyn 

Wed. Dec. 20, 2017 6:00 P.M.    Christ the King, Archbald 

 

CHRISTMAS FLOWER COLLECTION: These envelopes are 

in your packets. Please be generous so our church looks beautiful 

for the Christmas Season! 

 

 

 

 



NEWS OF COMFORT: In a time 

Of preparation, much of it 

Having to do with material  

Things, it is good to hear the  

Words of Isaiah, “Comfort, give 

Comfort to my people/says your God (Isaiah 40:1). In a time of 

such stress and rush, when our usual burdens are augmented by 

piles of Christmas preparations, we can choose to slow down, take 

some time to heal, and appreciate the enormous gift we are about 

to receive. Christ the Son of God, has become one of us, and 

knows our human limitations. Yet God, even now, is freeing us 

from the burdens that our inattentiveness to our God and to our 

deepest inner longings have  heaped upon us. The Lord comes, 

not as a king with mighty armies, but as a shepherd leading the 

flocks with care and tenderness.  Isaiah prophesies good news: our 

oppression is over, our sins are forgiven. The savior we have 

awaited is coming, not the first time, but in the end times, as our 

salvation. 

 

SPIRITUAL ADOPTION:  

Your spiritually adopted 

baby is growing quite  

beautifully now. His weight  

is approaching 2 pounds.  

Babies born prematurely at this time have a very good chance of 

surviving. The medical advances in caring for extremely small newborn 

infants are extraordinary indeed! 

 

TENTH ANNUAL CHRISTMAS COOKIE SALE:  

Anyone who is baking for our sale is asked to drop off their 

cookies @ the Parish Center (Church basement) on Thursday, 

December 14
th

 anytime from 2:00 P.M. until 6:00 P.M. Thank 

you so much for your cooperation and time invested in this 

fundraiser. We will be assembling the cookie plates on Friday, 

December 15th beginning at 8:30 A.M. We would appreciate 

your help. Anyone interested in purchasing a plate of cookies can 

order them by using the order forms in the back of the Church 

 Or by calling Dorothy Perry (570-876-4160) or Mary Fran Smith 

(570-876-3565) . These delicious delicacies are $8 for a one-

pound plate and $15 for a two-pound plate. All pre-orders are due 

by December 10
th

 and cookies may be picked up at the parish 

center (Church basement) on Saturday, December 16
th

 from 

10:00 A.M.  until 1:00 P.M.   

 
CHILDREN’S ENVELOPES: These are discontinued since not enough 

of our young children are using them. The envelopes are a great cost to 

the parish.   

 

CHRISTMAS NOVENA ENVELOPES: These are found in your 

packets and are for any of your Christmas Intentions. They will be placed 

on the altar for you intention to be celebrated in the Holy Sacrifice of the 

Mass.  

 

FIVE MINUTES WITH THE WORD AMONG US ADVENT 

ISSUE: These books are FREE and are available on the tables at the 

entrance of the Church. Please feel free to take one. These booklets 

contain daily meditations for each day of the Advent Season and are 

based on the Daily Readings. 

 

WALL CALENDARS, 2018: Special Thanks to Battenberg Furniture 

and Funeral Home for sponsoring our Wall Calendars for 2018. They are 

also available on the tables at the entrance of the Church. 

ADVENT SERVICE OF WORD AND SONG:, Three Roman 

Catholic parishes in Northeastern Pennsylvania are continuing an 

annual tradition of collaborating to present two special services 

during the upcoming Advent season. Great is Thy Faithfulness, an 

Advent service of word and song, will be presented in locations in 

Lackawanna and Luzerne Counties in Sunday December 10 and 

Thursday, December 14.  Both services are free and open to the 

public. The first service will be held at 6 P.M. on Sunday, 

December 10 at St. Anthony of Padua Church, 208 Smith Street, 

Dunmore, with the Most Reverend Joseph C. Bambera, D.D., 

J.C.L., Bishop of Scranton presiding. The second is set for 

Thursday, December 14 at Holy Family Parish Church, 574 

Bennett Street, Luzerne, beginning at 7 P.M. with Most Reverend 

James C. Timlin, D.D., Bishop Emeritus of Scranton presiding. 

This year marks the eighth year of remarkable collaboration 

among three parishes in two counties. The music for the service 

features the combined choir of more than 60 voices from Holy 

Family Parish, Luzerne (Rev. Walter Jenkins, Pastor); Saints 

Anthony and Rocco Parish, Dunmore (Rev. David P. Cappelloni, 

Pastor); Our Lady of Mount Carmel parish, Dunmore (Rev. John 

Doris, Pastor), as well as several soloists and an instrumental 

ensemble. The Directors of Music at the parishes are, 

respectively, Linda Houck, Joseph Moffitt, and Geri Seitzinger. 

Great is Thy Faithfulness offers those who participate an 

opportunity to embrace the season of Advent and its spirit of 

preparation for Christmas through Scripture readings and musical 

selections that focus on the theme of God’s never ending 

faithfulness to His people. For more information about these 

events, please contact the parish office at Holy Family parish, 

Luzerne (570-287-6600), Our Lady of Mt. Carmel parish, 

Dunmore (570-346-7429), or Saints Anthony and Rocco parish, 

Dunmore (570-344-1209). 

 

ANGEL TREE AT SACRED HEARTS  

PARISH: The Sacred Hearts Catholic Youth Group will facilitate 

the Angel Tree for Catholic Social Services at our Parish. As in 

the past years, we’re focusing on ages 12-14 since they are often 

the most overlooked. Our Youth Group made this wish list of 

ideas that many tweens would appreciate. Please return 

UNWRAPPED PRESENTS with the tag attached to the Church 

or Parish office by December 14
th

.  

WISH LIST INCLUDES: 

Gift cards for places like Dunkin Donuts, I-tunes, Regal Theater, 

Viewmont Mall, McDonalds, Old Navy, Game stop, Jewelry, Nail Polish, 

Scarves, Knit hats, sports equipment/soccer ball, football, basketball, 

Nerf guns, Music CD’s such as One Direction, 5 Seconds of Summer, 

Selena Gomez, Adele, DVD’s Football/Baseball Cards. 

 

CHRISTMAS WAFERS: These  

are also available on the tables at the  

entrance of the Church. The donation is $3.00. 

 

ADVENT HOLY HOUR:  
Now in the Advent Season,  

We will once again continue  

our long-standing 

tradition of having Holy Hour beginning at 4:00 P.M. and concluding 

with Benediction at 5:00 P.M. Please join us and spend an hour with the 

Lord. 



 

 

 

LITURGICAL MINISTRY SCHEDULE 

 DECEMBER 16/17 

THE THIRD SUNDAY OF 

ADVENT 

E. MINISTER 

LECTOR 

ACOLYTES 

SAT. 4:00 P.M. 

Deacon Pat Massino (Chalice) 

Mr. Joseph Smith (Chalice) 

Mr. Joseph Esgro (Host) 

Mr. Vince O’Bell (Host) 

Mrs. Mary Fran Smith 

 

SUN. 8:00 A.M. 

Deacon Pat Massino (Chalice) 

Mrs. JoAnn Massino (Chalice) 

Mrs. Katie Hosie (Host) 

Mrs. Mary Malec 

Leo Gentile 

 

SUN. 10:30 A.M. 

Deacon Pat Massino (Chalice) 

Mr. Jamie Owen (Chalice) 

Mrs. Kylene Owen (Host) 

Mrs. Sue Baka (Host) 

Mrs. Mary Vadala 

Meghan Fawcett 

Grace Fawcett 

Cyril Babcanec 

PRESENTERS OF GIFTS  

DECEMBER 16/17 

THE THIRD SUNDAY OF 

ADVENT 

SAT. 4:00 P.M. 

Mark  Fam. 

 

SUN. 8:00 A.M. 

M/M Andy Franks 

 

 

SUN. 10:30 A.M. 

OPEN 

 

HAVE YOU MOVED?: Have you changed your address recently? 

If so, please contact the Rectory Office @ 570-876-1061 so your 

envelopes and other communications will be delivered to you. The 

Envelope Company cannot forward them through the postal service. 

Thank you in advance for your cooperation. 

 

BEST OF BRITAIN TOUR: Join Msgr. Patrick Pratico and Father 

Joseph Verespy June 16-25, 2018 for a nine day tour of England and 

Scotland including Windsor, Oxford, Edinburgh, Liverpool, Cardiff, 

Stonehenge, & London. The trip includes your roundtrip bus to 

Newark airport, flights on Virgin Atlantic to and from London and 

complete tours. This four star tour includes thirteen meals. The price 

per person is $3,195.00. Detailed brochures are available from 

Visitation BVM Parish Office, 1090 Carmalt Street, Dickson City, 

Pa.18519, or by calling 470-489-2091. Deposits can be made out to 

Travelworld. 

 

TELESPOND SENIOR SERVICES, Inc. “Senior Companion 

Program” : Do you know that Telespond offers a no-cost program 

to help qualified older adults who want to remain independent in 

their own homes as long as possible? This a FREE Service to 

residents of Lackawanna County!  

 Do you need a friend, someone to talk who really cares? 

 Are you homebound or unable to manage completely on 

your own? 

 Would you like us to provide short periods of relief to 

primary caregivers? 

We are there to help you! For more information call Kathy Coyne @ 

570-347-7911. 

 

TELESPOND SENIOR SERVICES: Are you 55 years of age or 

older? Do you reside in Lackawanna County? Do you enjoy 

spending time with older adults? As a Senior Companion Volunteer  

you will receive many benefits including: A tax-free stipend, paid 

Holidays & Vacation Time. For more information, please call Kathy 

Coyne @ 570-347-7911. 

 

ADVENT PRAYER:  
Be with us Lord, as we continue in this  

waiting season of Advent. 

We thank you for the many blessings in our  

lives, and with anticipation, preparation, and hope, we look  

forward to the arrival of your son, Jesus, the light of the world. 

Amen. 

 
Second Sunday of Advent 

December 10, 2017 Prepare the way of the Lord, 

make straight his paths. — Mark 1:3 

NORWEGIAN CRUISE LINE, THE BREAKAWAY FOR A 

NINE DAY SCANDANAVIAN BALTIC & ST. PETERSBURG 

CRUISE:  Join Msgr. Tressler for the Cruise. The trip will depart 

on Monday, July 2, 2018 and return on July 13. We will fly from 

Newark international Airport arriving for an overnight stay in 

Copenhagen prior to our cruise and we will also have a tour of the 

city. On Wednesday, July 14
th

 we will board the NCL Breakaway 

for our 9 day cruise. The cruise will have port calls in Berlin 

(Germany); Tallinn (Estonia); St. Petersburg (Russia) (overnight); 

Helsinski (Finland); Stockholm (Sweden); Copenhagen (Denmark)  

and return to Copenhagen for our flight home. The entire trip 

including hotels, cruise transportation, transfers, and fees is priced at 

$3,195.00 per person based on double occupancy with an added 

special bonuses. For further information or to make your 

reservation, please contact Mr. John Madden at Travelworld at 570-

342-5790. 

 
THANK YOUFROM THE LITTLE SISTERS OF THE POOR: 

Please know how much we appreciate your continuous support. Your gifts of 

food and health care items are vital to our mission of caring for the Elderly. 

We always than God for you, but we will hold you closer in prayer this month 

as we pause to prepare for the coming of our Blessed Lord during this time of 

Advent. We say an extra thank you to God for his many blessings and 

remember each of you in a special way. Please be assured of our prayers and 

gratitude. May your Christmas and New Year be blessed and filled with many 

special favors of God’s Grace. 

 

PREPARE THE WAY OF THE LORD:  
Would you join John the Baptist in going  

around the country to speak about  

repentance? It’s challenging to imagine— 

asking people to consider the wrong that  

they’ve done, express remorse, and pledge to do differently. Yet the 

message is critical for our salvation. In this Gospel reading, John 

travels and preaches just before Jesus begins his ministry, preparing 

the way for the Son of Man to challenge the commonly held ideas of 

right and wrong. During Advent, we’re preparing not only for the 

birth of Jesus at Christmas but also for the second coming of Christ. 

It’s our calling to do so in our own hearts, in our families, in our 

communities, and in our world. How will you do so? Perhaps your 

call is not to travel and preach. Perhaps your means of preparing the 

way is to give of time or money, do something active, meditate and 

pray daily at Mass, nurture faith in your children or in the children 

of a local homeless shelter, change global policy, or develop a 

relationship with one person whose heart is in need of repair. 

 

 

 

 


